
 
Missions Update 
 
 
 
From bulletin: October 17, 2021 
MISSIONS FOCUS: L L, International Linguistics Center, USA, Asia 
(supporting parents and their children) 
 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 

 
From Annual Missions report: 
 
Over the last six months, L has been providing educational support to families 
working with groups of people in Asia who do not yet have the Bible. The children 
in these families are called Third-Culture Kids (TCKs) as they are growing up in 
cultures different than that of their own countries. L has been teaching English 
online to a middle school student who has no other means to learn English. These 
daily classes are preparing the student for international school that is taught in 
English. With another teacher, L hosts bi-monthly preschooler story times online 
that help TCKs (in Asia and America) stay connected emotionally, socially and 
academically. Along with other teachers, L has been praying regularly for these 
families who are working around the world. 
 
From today’s bulletin: 
 
A note was sent to BACBC during the Spring:  
 
"Thank you so much for your ongoing prayers and monthly financial gifts for my 
ministry in support of Bible translation to the people groups who don't yet have 
the Bible. On behalf of the parents and children that I teach, thank you for your 
partnership. Serving together, L." 
 
 

 
Thank you for reading about and praying for our 

missionaries, countries and people locally and 
globally! 


